ILLINOIS HOMICIDE
INVESTIGATORS ASSOCIATION

The lllinois Homicide Investigators Association (ILHIA) invites you to participate in its Eighth
Annual Training Conference and Exhibition which will be held at the Westin Chicago Northwest
Hotel, located in Itasca, IL (400 Park Blvd., Itasca, lllinois) on October 10-11, 2017. The ILHIA
Conference has quickly turned into one of the largest Law Enforcement Training Conferences in
the Midwest, with last year’s conference at almost 900 attendees registered.

The primary goal of the lllinois Homicide Investigators Association is to support law enforcement
officers and prosecutors by providing professional training, leadership, and resources essential
to the solving of homicide cases and criminal investigations. This two-day conference will
provide attendees with main and breakout sessions that focus on some of the most crucial
aspects of homicide and criminal investigations. Instructors from across the country with years
of investigative experience will provide practical information for those assigned to investigate
homicides, violent crimes, and other criminal offenses.

This is a chance for you to showcase your company to the men and women in Illinois Law
Enforcement who recommend, purchase, and use your products. We anticipate a large
attendance of officers from federal, state, county and local agencies; and while the majority of
the participants are from lllinois, officers from the surrounding states and Canada are also in
attendance.

The cost for an exhibition space is still only $350.00, with additional spaces available for
$150.00 each. Each space comes with one 8-foot table and two chairs. Electrical hook-ups are
available in some of the spaces which can be arranged through the hotel. For video equipment
rental or other special needs, please contact the Westin Itasca Hotel at 630-773-4000.

Exhibition spaces are assigned on a first-come, first-served basis and are limited. Please
complete the attached registration form and return it with your payment as soon as possible.
This year, the ILHIA again plans to use a Conference App for attendees use. At a slightly
additional cost, and based on a tiered system, this new addition to the ILHIA Conference will
afford you the opportunity to promote your company via electronic media. More information on
the new app and pricing at your request.



